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SYNOPSIS:  
The Sheriff's Department has begun the process of community awareness and engagement related 
to the future roll-out of the video sharing platform SafeSanDiego in the city of Lemon Grove.  The 
Sheriff's Department recognizes the public's right to privacy and will be sensitive to that as we use 
this technology to create safer communities.  We are providing opportunities to inform residents, 
business and community members so that they can learn more about this system and its use.   
 
The video platform will allow local businesses, government agencies and residents to share video 
footage with law enforcement.  By partnering with the city of Lemon Grove, the Sheriff's Department 
will better utilize technology to investigate and solve crime cases.  The next community forum to 
discuss video federation and its implementation will be at this week's Coffee with the Community 
hosted by the Lemon Grove Sheriff's Substation.  Join us on Thursday, October 3rd from 6:30 p.m. to 
7:30 p.m. at Starbucks located at 3520 Massachusetts Avenue in Lemon Grove. 
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